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From: Ashley Cooper (acooper@trumpnational.com)
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2004 10:25 AM
To: Russell Breninger
Cc: Matt Makowicz
Subject: Technology for Trump National Golf Club NJ

Mr. Breninger,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for a job well done!

With only 35 days until we open and no technology in place, you got completely up and running with no
issues.

Great job and I look forward to working with you again in the future.

Ashley Cooper
Executive Vice President Development and Acquisitions
The Trump Organization
Trump National Golf Club Bedminster
900 Lamington Road
Bedminster, NJ 07921
(908) 470-4400
acooper@trumpnational.com


